
Getting a train over 
Christmas?

We’ll be carrying out major works for HS2’s new 
station. To minimise disruption to your journey,  
we advise travelling before Sunday the 24 or after 
Wednesday the 27 of December.

Check before you travel | nationalrail.co.uk/Christmas

Service changes: 24 to 27 December


